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**Click here to complete the consultation** 
 
 

 
Context  
 
In accordance with the BC School Act, the Budget Transparency and Accountability Act, 
and CSF policy P-1006, you are invited to share your opinion in the development of the 
CSF's 2024-2025 budget. 
 
Your participation in this survey is crucial for our school board. This survey is aimed at 
all parents, students, staff members, and members of the Francophone community. 
 
Objectives  
 
Through your responses, we will be better able to meet the needs of our students, staff, 
and the community. They will also allow us to request that the ministry respects the 
equivalence in education between Anglophone and Francophone students as stipulated 
by the Supreme Court of Canada's ruling in 2020. 
 
We invite you to fill out the 'consultation' section and to share your thoughts in the 
'ideas' section. 
 
Results  
 
The results of this survey will be analyzed and presented at a public meeting of the CSF 
Board of Directors. They will be used in the preparation of the preliminary 2024-2025 
budget, which will be voted on in May or June of this year. 
 
Duration of the Consultation 
 
Responses to the questions will be accepted until Friday, January 5, 2024. 
 
 
 

https://engagecsf.ca/embeds/projects/40378/survey-tools/42803
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